
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0010

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 14/01/2022

Development:

Location :

Change of existing ground floor office and workshop area to an additional storage area.

Unit 1, M50 Business Park, Ballymount Avenue, Dublin 12



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Friday 18 February 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

   -             All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes 

and practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

  -         All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.     

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.      




